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                                           Cane River Waterway Commission 

                                                                  Minutes 

                                                           February 16, 2022  


There was a public hearing of the Cane River Waterway Commission on February 16, 2021 at 6:00 pm located at 244 Cedar Bend, Natchez, Louisiana. 


The hearing was called to order, and roll was called, the following members being present:  Mr. Rhodes, Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin, Mr. Wiggins and Mrs. Banks. 


Also present was the administrator, Betty Fuller, and attorney, Tommy Murchison.


Chairman Rhodes read aloud Resolution 3 of 2022, and opened the floor to public comments, and after discussion the Chairman closed the floor to public discussion.
                  At 6:10 pm, the Chairman adjourned the public hearing.   


There was a public meeting of the Cane River Waterway Commission on February 16, 2022 at about 6:10 pm. 

               The meeting was called to order, and roll was called, the following members being present:  Mr. Rhodes, Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin, Mr. Wiggins and Mrs. Banks. 

                Also present was the administrator, Betty Fuller, and attorney, Tommy Murchison.

              Mrs. Fuller presented Resolution 3 of 2022 for Commission review.  After discussion, the Chairman opened the floor to public comments, and after discussion, the Chairman closed the floor to discussion.  Upon motion by Mr. Paige, seconded by Mrs. Banks and unanimous vote by Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin, Mrs. Banks, Mr. Wiggins and Mr. Rhodes the Commission authorized Resolution 3 of 2022 amending the 2021/2022 Capital Account Budget. 


Mr. Rhodes reported that a preconstruction meeting has been set for the Bermuda Road Project.

            Upon motion by Mr. Methvin, seconded by Mr. Paige, and unanimous vote by Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin, Mrs. Banks, Mr. Wiggins and Mr. Rhodes the Commission went in executive session at 6:25 pm to discuss an employee issue.  At 7:00 pm the Commission exited executive session and went back into regular session. 

            Upon motion by Mr. Paige, seconded by Mr. Methvin and a 3-1-1 vote, Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin and Mr. Rhodes voting affirmative, Mr. Wiggins voting negative and Mrs. Banks abstaining, the Commission dismissed Ms. Fuller from her employment with the Commission.

Note:  The following day Ms. Fuller submitted a letter of resignation.

            There being no further business to come before the Board, upon motion by Mr. Paige, seconded by Mr. Methvin, and unanimous vote by, Mr. Paige, Mrs. Banks, Mr. Methvin, Mr. Wiggins and Mr. Rhodes, the meeting was adjourned. 
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